
 

O 
n Wednesday, August 9, 2017, the Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) will host an informational Open 

House for the 17th Street (State Road 656) shoulder 

widening & resurfacing project from U.S. 1 to 17th Street Causeway 

Bridge in the City of Vero Beach.  

 

The Open House will be held from 4:00 PM until 6:00 PM at the City 

of Vero Beach City Hall in the Council Chambers Room, 1053 20th 

Place, Vero Beach, FL 32960. Project personnel will be on hand to 

discuss the scope of work, construction schedule, and address 

questions and comments one-on-one. No formal presentation will be 

made.  

 

This 0.72-mile project is expected to begin August 18, 2017, with 

anticipated completion by fall 2018, weather permitting. The cost for 

construction is $3.06 million. Work will be performed by Community 

Asphalt Corporation, with FDOT overseeing the project.  

 

Scope of Work: 

 

• Widening the shoulder along 17th Street from U.S. 1 to 17th 

Street Causeway Bridge to accommodate 6.5 feet average wide 

buffered bike lanes in both directions 
 

• Drainage, sidewalk and detectable warning surfaces 
 

• Signalization improvements including installing a new mast arm 

at the NW corner of 6th Avenue, and upgrading pedestrian 

detectors  
 

• Milling & resurfacing existing lanes, and striping improvements 

 

Maintenance of Traffic: 

 
Work will be done in phases to minimize traffic impacts. Traffic in 

either direction along 17th Street will be down to one lane around-

the-clock to facilitate drainage & shoulder widening work. Nighttime 

lane closures will occur for barrier wall installation and paving 

operations. Sidewalk closures along 17th Street will occur, closing 

only one side at a time.  

 

17th Street (State Road 656) 

Shoulder Widening &  

Resurfacing Project  

Open House  

Wednesday, August 9, 2017 

4:00 PM— 6:00 PM  

City of Vero Beach City Hall 

Council Chambers Room 

1053 20th Place  

Vero Beach, FL 32960   

 

Public participation is solicited 

without regard to race, color, 

national origin, age, sex, religion, 

disability or family status. 

 

If you need special 

accommodations under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act or 

require translation services (free 

of charge) please contact 

Kathleen Dempsey, Project 

Community Outreach Specialist, 

prior to the meeting. She can be 

reached by phone at (772) 359-

5118 or email at 

kdempsey@corradino.com.  

 

Please visit www.d4fdot.com for 

information on FDOT 

construction projects in the 

Treasure Coast. 
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